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Parent Consultations 

Our Parent Consultations will be taking place next Monday and Tuesday         

between 2pm-6pm. If you haven’t managed to book an appointment but 

would like to, please contact the school office and an appointment can be 

made on your behalf. Please note after school clubs will be cancelled on these 

days. 

House names 

We would like to make you aware of our Play Makers in school. The children 

that volunteered for this role were Chloe.R, Jasmine, Amaleigh, Lacie-Louise, 

Tiana, Charlie, Jessica, Eva, Evie, Jamie-Leigh and Isobel. Their responsibilities 

as Play Makers are to lead structured games for the rest of the children during 

lunchtimes. They are also the children’s voice for how we can improve sport 

within the school. After the half term, the school will now be split into house 

teams. With the help of our Play Makers, the chosen names for the teams are, 

Robins, Magpies, Choughs and Blackbirds.  

 

Book Swap 

The School Council will be holding a Book Swap in school on Thursday 17th 

October. We are requesting that children bring in any books  that they no 

longer require and swap it for a book that they would like. 

 We hope that this will inspire the children and encourage them with their 

reading. We do ask that all books are in good condition and are ready to be  

re-homed.  



 
 
 
 
 

 

Newsletter 

In an effort to reduce our carbon footprint, our newsletters are available 
via our school’s website. However, if you do wish to receive a paper copy, 
please inform the school office and we can ensure that your child receives 

this on a Friday.  

Congratulations 

Congratulations to all of our Year 5 and Year 6 children who completed their 
Bikeability Level 1 and Level 2 training last week. Thank you to those parents 

who ensured all children were well equipped for these days. 

 

Coats 

Now the weather is colder, we do insist that all children come to school 

with a suitable coat for outdoor play times.  

After School Clubs 

Our clubs will continue after half term, week commencing Monday 28th October.  

Monday:   Construction Club 

    KS2 Nerf Club (***To start Monday 4th November) 

 

Tuesday:    KS1 Art Club  

    Netball Club 

    Football Club 

 

Wednesday: KS2 Art Club 

               KS1 Multi Sports Club (***To start Wednesday 6th November) 

       Year 6 Booster Club 

       Cookery Club 

 

Thursday:   Touch Rugby 

     Cross Country Club 

     Book Club (replacing Coding Club) 



Changes to ‘Parent Paid’ Go Active Clubs 

GoActive are offering two new Parent Paid clubs after half term. These will     
replace KS1 Crossbow and KS2 StreetSurfing.  

Please note the clubs ran by GoActive will start week commencing                
Monday 4th November 

 

KS2 Nerf Club 

Dates: Monday 4th November—Monday 9th December (6 sessions)  

KS1 Multi Sports Club 

Dates: Wednesday 6th November—Wednesday 11th December (6 sessions) 

 

If you require any more information regarding these clubs please contact: 

Mr J Franks- 07445330099 (GoActive) 
 

Clubs cancelled 

Due to Parent Consultations taking place on Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th 

October, after school clubs on these days, will be cancelled. 

Road Safety 

Classes across the school will be covering road safety in the next couple of 

weeks. Please remind your child/children the importance of keeping safe on 

our roads. 


